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On behalf of the Government of the United States of America, our best wishes
to the people of Andorra as you celebrate Our Lady of Meritxell Day. The
United States will continue to support the efforts of the Andorran people to
advance democracy, human rights, and economic progress. We are proud of our
relationship with Andorra and we look forward to working together for many
years to come.

The Office of Website Management, Bureau of Public Affairs, manages this site
as a portal for information from the U.S. State Department.

External links to other Internet sites should not be construed as an
endorsement of the views or privacy policies contained therein.


http://www.government-world.com/press-releases-on-the-occasion-of-the-day-of-our-lady-of-meritxell-in-andorra/
http://www.government-world.com/press-releases-on-the-occasion-of-the-day-of-our-lady-of-meritxell-in-andorra/
http://www.government-world.com/press-releases-on-the-occasion-of-the-day-of-our-lady-of-meritxell-in-andorra/

